
-----Original Message----- 
From: Glenda Blindert <glenda@blindertinsurance.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 9:15 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] insurance concern-carbon pipelines 
 
 
 
 
Glenda Blindert 
Blindert Insurance Agency, Inc. | 620 S. Nebraska St. | PO Box 370 | Salem, SD  57058 | Phone 605-425-
3140 | Text 605-956-4182 |  www.blindertinsurance.com 
 
Note that my email address has changed to glenda@blindertinsurance.com  
 
See Attached File. 
------------------- 
TASKalfa 3553ci 
[00:17:c8:86:dc:63] 
------------------- 
 


